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Susana Measelle Hubbs <susana.hubbs@capeelizabeth.org>

[CE SBAC] Cape Elizabeth New School Option
1 message

Bill Toomey <btoomeytnc@gmail.com> Wed, May 8, 2024 at 8:30 PM
To: cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org

Dear CESBAC:   

As a Cape resident for over 6 years, I am writing to voice my choice for Option E.   Options B&C, to renovate the
existing buildings, are a poor use of our money.   Option E allows for construction while students continue to use the
existing PC/CEMS buildings.  While our children are older and not in the Cape school system we want to ensure that
we make the best choice and use our tax dollars wisely while having the biggest long-term impact.  Thanks for
considering my request.  

Bill Toomey
22 Woodcrest Road
Cape Elizabeth

--
Under Maine's Freedom of Access law, documents - including e-mail - about town/school department business are
classified as public records and may be subject to disclosure.
To unsubscribe from this group and stop receiving emails from it, send an email to cesbac+unsubscribe@
capeelizabethschools.org.
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